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Achieving Together 

                     
 

   3rd June 2024 
     
 

Dental Health Workshop and Assembly 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,   
 
During Healthy school’s week (10th-14th June 2024) we have arranged for Kelham 
Island Smile Dentist to deliver a free workshop/school assembly to provide the 
children with some information regarding Dental Health. The workshop will be 
delivered to Reception and Year 1 classes and an assembly will be delivered to Year 
2-Year 6. The Kelham Island Smile Dentist are visiting school on:  
 

Wednesday 12th June 2024 
 
In the workshop and assembly, the Dentists and Support Staff will give the children 
some top tips on how to keep their gums and teeth healthy. They will advise them on 
how to brush their teeth correctly, what foods are good/not good for teeth and what a 
trip to the dentist is like.  
 
We hope that you agree this is a really good opportunity to build the children’s 
awareness of good dental hygiene and encourage them to look after their teeth. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs. Pycroft & Mrs Crocker  
Assistant Headteacher & Learning Mentor 
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